
B-Cueva-Nicholas-20050505110004
To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/05/2005

From:     Nicholas B. Cueva

Comment:
It is important that no information is lost or forgotten. Yet unless there is a way 
for information to legally be used, it cannot be remembered. 
For the sake of furthering education of all sorts, it is important to keep all 
information legally availible.

I am currently a undergraduate student and the question of copyright has not yet 
become a big problem, mostly due to the shallowness of my research. I've already 
done some undergraduate research with the National Science Foundation, and wasn't 
able to do research to the best of my abilities due to the unknown legal statis of 
some pictures.  I am working to go to graduate school, where I know this will become
an issue. 

If we can make the system work better, we should.
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